
to :
Woodie Vasulka

from;
Howard Wise

	

has

Don Stewart, Music Dept . is handling the applications for Programs
V (Rys)Chatham and VIII (Michael Tschudin) .

	

He x

	

seenthe tapes
which Russ Connor has ."they're in the works" he says .

I invited him to come down to the Kitchen and meet you and Rys and
Michael . He expressed real interest and also advised that he would like to
speak to you about chamber music performances in which he is interested .

I notice that there are no performances of any of these in .Tune, but think
it would be good for you to get him down and have him meet Rye and Michael,
and discuss their programs with him. Might even give him sample passages
or something .

tine Shieids is handling application for Program VII, Philip Perlman.
She was very friendly, had not yet seen the tape, but expects to do so
within a week or so. Invited her to the Kitchen . Expressed live interest
and said she would phone to set up a date as soon as she has seen the tape .

Suggesex1maxsnnixboak

Please give me extra copies of the Calendars for April May and June so
I can send them on. Also suggest you put these two on your mailing list .
Both are VxUSCA, 250 West 57 Street, N .Y .C. 10019. Stewart is Performing Atts,

N.Y. S.C.A.
Music, and shields is Performing Arts, Reatre .
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I'm sure you saw the enclosed in yesterday's TIMES----


